
 

   February 18, 2024      

 

      First Sunday of Lent        

 

 

Greetings Parishioners, 

 

We have begun the 40 days of Lent. Lent is 

always a time for us to think about our 

relationships with our brothers and sisters. To 

work on that one thing which separates us or 

breaks our relationship with God. Lent is the 

time to build the broken bridges, by doing good 

works and building our relationship with God 

through prayer. 

 

We have some changes in the Mass times. 

Please look in the bulletin at the insert we 

enclosed, so that you are well informed. I had 

to make these changes for your convenience 

and mine. If you have any questions, please call 

me or stop by the office. 

 

Blessings from Fr. Cyril Fernandes 

 

 

 Collections for February 11, 2024  
 

Adult Offering Envelopes            $   2,228.00 

Loose                                            $      337.00  

Candles              $       50.00 

Building Repair                            $      115.00 

Religious Education              $       20.00 

Black & Indian Missions             $       20.00 

Total in pews:                               $   2,770.00 

 

Online Collections 

Reg. Envelopes                             $   5,392.00 

Repair Fund                                  $      320.00 

Religious Education                      $     115.00 

Other              $     111.00 

Total Online                                  $   5,938.00 

 

     
               Mass Intentions 

 

 
February 17th      Weekday   (Saturday) 
5:00 p.m.   †   Jerry & Jean Zorger 
 
February 18th    First Sunday of Lent    
  8 a.m.            Parishioners    
 10:30 a.m. †   Nancy Fries    
  
 February 19th  Lenten Weekday (Mon.)  
 8:00 a.m. †   Kathleen Fry   
  

February 20th   Weekday     (Tuesday)  
  NO MASS      
 
February 21st Lenten Weekday  (Wed.) 
5:00 p.m.   †   Guy Bixel 
      

February 22nd St. Peter the Apostle  
(Thurs.) 
 8:00 a.m. †   Carolyn Hinen 
 

 February 23rd  Lenten Weekday (Friday) 
6:30 p.m.  †    Dorothy Alles 
Stations and Mass following 
 
February 24th  Lenten Weekday     (Sat.) 
5:00 p.m.  †     George & Jason Crowe 
  
February 25th   Second Sunday of Lent  
  8 a.m.             Parishioners                 
 10:30 a.m.  †   Justin Hinen 
 
 
Installation for our new Priest 
February 25th at 10:30 a.m. Mass we will 
be having the Installation Mass at our  
church. Fr. Mark Gurtner will be the  
presiding priest for that Mass. 
 
Afterwards, we will have a celebration  
party over in the community center, where  
all are invited. Please mark your calendars  
as we officially welcome Fr. Fernandes as  



our priest! 
 
We would like to make this a carry in and  
the church will supply the meats and drinks  
and would appreciate the parishioners can  
bring in, salads, side dishes and desserts. 
 
A sign-up sheet is located in the Narthex. 
Please make sure to indicate the number  
of people in your family who are attending  
the party. 
 
 
St. Vincent DePaul Corner 

February 12, 2024 
Families served 127 Total people 44 
New clients 0 Gas cards 1 
 
Your ongoing support whether that is  
financial, food donations, volunteering of  
your time, talent and last, but not least,  
your prayers are each example of Jesus  
calls for us to love our neighbor. 
 
NEEDS: 
Specific pantry needs: Canned meat, cereal,  
noodles, cake mixes and spices. 
  
If you would like to help with St. Vincent                     
DePaul, please contact the office and  
leave a message for Sara St. Clair.  
 
Thank you so very much for your ongoing  
support! Please keep in mind that St.  
Vincent DePaul Food Pantry is open  
 
EVERY Monday from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00  
p.m. If Monday falls directly on a holiday,  
the pantry will not be open. Evening hours  
are the third Monday of the month from  
5:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 
 
 
Cookie Donation Request 
The Knights of Columbus are having  

their annual fish fry on March 8th.  
 
They are asking for donations of cookies for  
the fish fry. So, all you wonderful bakers out  
there, make sure you sign up. There is a  
sign-up sheet in the Narthex on the  
information table.   
 
 
Knights of Columbus Fish Fry 
Mark your calendars for the annual fish fry  
by the Knights of Columbus. The fish fry  
will take place on Friday March 8th. It will  
be a drive thru only at our community  
center and will cost $12.00 each meal, they  
will be accepting cash or check. The meals  
of course, have Fish, cole slaw, beans and  
cookies. The start time is at 4:30 p.m. till  
7:30 p.m. Please bring your appetite! 
 
 
SECOND COLLECTION UPDATE 
This weekend we will have the collection  
for Black & Indian Missions. If you are not  
able to give this weekend, we will keep this  
donation time open for a while before I  
send the funds to the Diocese. 
 
Our next special collection is scheduled for  
March 10th weekend. It will be for Catholic  
Relief Services. Thank you! 






